

Cheltenham Community Committee Meeting
Chelty Hotel 7pm
Tues 3rd June 25"

Present: Tammy EC (chair&Sec), Dave & Pauline Scott (Tres), Cheryl Vaughan, Jamie Reid, Andrew Quarrie (C), Helen King (MDC), Michael Campion, Jacqui Campion

Apologies:

Previous Meetings minutes	Read and accepted	JR PS
Matters arising	<p>Slide quote</p> <p>Septic tank roster/ gutters</p> <p>Working bee held on sunday 13th April</p> <p>Sharing box</p> <p>Playground adjustments</p> <p>Village welcoming signs</p> <p>Discuss Anzac Day</p> <p>Photo board to show off the photos from the hall</p>	<p>CV to sort out</p> <p>To be checked</p> <p>More ready create needed to be purchased</p> <p>Thanks GBN for fixing these</p> <p>JR & SV finding about info -WIP</p> <p>Lecturm needed to be purchased</p> <p>Photos need to be collected and stored away, CVFB have offered to store them all in there</p>
Treasurers report	<p>Hall account; closing \$89.42</p> <p>Community operating account; closing \$17,464.58</p> <p>Reimbursement needed for :Dave Scott for Pedleys and Timber/ concrete, Beer and chocolate for sharing box builder -total (\$369.00)</p> <p>\$1000 needed to be transferred over to hall ac to cover incoming power bills</p>	<p>PS</p> <p>Everyone agreed for money to be reimbursed</p>
Council Report	Verbal report of the last 3 months given by AQ and HK	AQ & HK
Police report		Email sent, will remind closer in to meeting
Playground		
CCTV		
Neighbourhood support		

Correspondence In / out	All inward/outward correspondence mail read aloud	TEC
General Business	<p>Our kerb side guttering needs to be swept, a lot of greets are blocked by debris or grassed over</p> <p>Dave asked if there was any funding available for the celebration of Cheltenham turning 150 next year.</p>	HK going to find out more information about this
Meeting closed at	8.45pm	
Next meeting ;	Tues 2nd September	